From: Chrispalacios chrispalacios@aol.com

Sent: Friday, January 22, 2010 9:05 AM **To:** secretary «Secretary «CFTC.gov»

Subject: 'Regulation of Retail Forex'

Dear CFTC

I strongly believe as do many others that each Individual trader should choose the margin and level of risk he or she wishes to trade with. We all know forex is high risk but it is our choice to accept not yours. Raising margin requirements would simply not allow many traders to trade due to insufficient capital. Therefore you are taking away their right to participate in the forex market. And that is unacceptable in a free market society.

I hope this letter and the many like it do not fall on deaf ears.

Regards

Cristian palacios chrispalacios@aol.com 305-283-3836